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Mr. H. Ghaffari
The Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant
Manager and Managing Director

Copy to NPPD

On IC-1 Report
No. 1513-2-2-00782 dated 31.01.2018

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

We refer to the Contracts for delivery of spare & replacement parts and reserve
equipment for Bushehr NPP No.SP-BNPP-1-2017/309/1265-D dated May 2017 (The
Contract 1) and No.SP-BNPP-1-2018/309/1575-D dated September 2017 (The Contract
2).

The Supplier considered the Customer’s request (according to the letter No.LTR-1000-
192142 dated 13.03.2018) and excluded the spare parts manufactured by PJSC Power
Machines from the Volume of the Contract 2.

However, the Goods delivered in the Volume of the Contract 1 (1-C13.07-127.0001, 1-
C13.07-127.002, 1-C13.07-127.003, 1-C13.07-127.005, 1-C13.07-127.006, 1-C13.07-
127.007) cannot be returned to the manufacturer.

According to the Article 1 of the Contract 1, the Supplier was obliged to supply the
Goods in accordance with the terms and conditions of the Contract and its Appendices
and specification presented in the Appendix No.1. The specification was confirmed by
BNPP and approved by NPPD. The Goods were shipped in compliance with the export
legislation.

With reference to the aforementioned, we kindly ask you to re-issue the IC-1 Report No.
1513-2-2-00782 dated 31.01.2018 without non-compliance reports.

Project Manager // Vladimir Bozrikov
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